
WWFRF Board Meeting 
June 23, 2018
2:00 – 4:30 pm
At the Snohomish Co-op

Welcome - Review Agenda

Approve minutes from 3-3-18 – Kim Approved unanimously. 

Membership Report –  John or JoeAnne 142 memberships current.

Financial Report- Mike Yearly report needs to be done soon.

Fruit Garden Report and Issues – There is a problem with prunings not being removed from under the 
trees. Tarps could be used to throw the prunings onto and drag away. There has been an extra donation of 
plant material from Sam Benowitz. 

Board Members – Richard Hallman has resigned from the BOD due to difficulty making the meetings. 

Events - confirm dates and planning

Anthracnose Workshop Postponed

Summer Pruning Workshop Sat August 11, 2018

Volunteer Recognition Lunch Thurs August 23, 2018

Fall Board Meeting November

Apple & Pear Sample Day Sat October 13, 2018

Winter Field Day Sat March 2, 2019, Peaches & nectarines, apricots. Keynote 
speaker on soil


